

The Acorns Primary & Nursery School www.theacornsprimary.co.uk Pooltown Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 7ED

0151 355 1546 admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher
Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH



Dear Parents / Carers,

This year, The Acorns will be taking part in the nation's BIGGEST EVER FOOTBALL SESSION!

On Friday 8th March, there will be many different events running across the school day to celebrate. The focus on the day is to promote girls' football and to ensure all girls at The Acorns have as many opportunities as possible to play football. These events will include an off-site event for a selection of girls in Year 3 & 4, new and exciting activities during break and lunch times, and an afternoon of football related activities.

To celebrate the event, all children will be allowed to wear their choice of football or sports kit. We are asking for a £1 donation, which will continue to support the school PTA. If your child does not own a football or sports kit, they are welcome to wear their choice of 'active wear' and still bring in their £1 donation.

Thank you for your continued support.

Regards,

Mr. Painter Deputy Headteacher

unicef (S)
RIGHTS
RESPECTING
SCHOOLS

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders

Article 15 Every child has the right to meet with other people and joins groups